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 TRAI had issued a Consultation Paper on various issues related with 

Satellite Radio Policy.  This Paper had been released on December 29, 2004 

and comments of the stake-holders had been invited by 31st January, 2005. 

 
 It is proposed to hold an Open House Discussion on the subject on    

11th February, 2005 at 10.30 AM at Samrat Hotel, New Delhi. 

 


